CROP 4-8th Grade Student Surveys

(Spring 2009)

As we come to the end of the school year the CROP Program Directors want your feedback about the CROP program at your school.  It is so important to us that we are asking your CROP teachers to read this short message to each group of students completing the CROP surveys.  There are 15 other groups like you sitting down at the computers to answer questions about the CROP program at their school.  Even though there will be about 500 students answering these surveys each survey is very important to us.
Your honest and carefully thought out answers are very important so that we can:

1) Continue to offer the CROP at your school
2) Determine that we are meeting the CROP program goals

3) Make the CROP program better for you right now

4) Offer new and exciting programs for you in the future

Please take your time, think about the questions and if you are not sure about the meaning of a question, please ask your teacher.  We want to explain a few specific questions:
1) If you do not “feel safe” at CROP it is very important for you to explain exactly what you mean in the area provided so we can make things better for you.

2) For the “2 new activities or projects” question we would like you to think back over the whole CROP year.  If you have taken part in 2 new activities or projects that you would not have done without the CROP program please mark “yes”.

These surveys are confidential; once you finish the survey we have no way of knowing who sent them.  
Thank you for your honest and careful answers…have a great summer!!!!

Sincerely,

Kris Kaschak and Loretta McCormick

Student 4-8th grade surveys are located at:

http://www.oncboces.org/crop.cfm?subpage=34325 
